
 
 

                                                                          

                                                                                                                                

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We will be holding a KS1 Halloween party on Monday 31st October 2021, between 3.15pm – 4.30pm.  
 
The fun will begin at 3.15pm in your child’s classroom.  There will be a small cost of £3 per child and for 
this they will be able to enjoy a disco in the hall and Halloween art and craft activities in their 
classrooms (these will be bought in especially for the event and specific to Halloween).  We will finish 
the afternoon off with a party drink and a homemade Halloween biscuit. There will be a small bag of 
sweets for the children to bring home with them.   
 
Children will be invited to come to school in non-uniform, Halloween/fancy dress costumes on the 
day. This will limit the amount of things coming into school and the need for changing. 
 
The celebrations will end by 4.30pm for all classes.  Please collect your children from school on key 
stage 1 playground. 
 
If you would like your child/ren to participate then please complete the permission slip below and 
return in a sealed envelope with your £3, child’s name and class.  
 
Many thanks 
Grange Team 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Yes I would like to purchase a Halloween ticket for: 
 
Name of child/ren: ………………………………………………..………… Class/es: ………………………………………………..…… 
 

I have enclosed £3 per ticket per child    

Signed Parent/Carer:…………………………………………………………………............................................................... 
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